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Dear Eagle Families,

We hope this message finds you well and ready for a beautiful weekend.

It's been a fantastic week here at school, filled with learning, laughter, and celebration.
Yesterday, we had the joy of celebrating Mrs. Cathy's birthday, complete with delicious pie and
whipped cream. Moments like these make our school community truly special.

As we look ahead, we want to remind all families about two upcoming field trips in April. On
Tuesday, April 9th, we will venture to the Pantages Theatre to witness the captivating
performance of "Dino Light." Then, a few weeks later, we'll embark on an exciting journey to the
Pt. Defiance Zoo. These experiences promise to be educational and fun-filled, providing
valuable opportunities for our students to explore and learn beyond the classroom walls.

We can't wait to embark on these adventures together!

As we approach the weekend, we encourage all our Eagles to take some time to rest, recharge,
and enjoy the glorious weather outdoors. Whether exploring nature, diving into a good book, or
simply relaxing with loved ones, let's make the most of this time to rejuvenate and prepare for
the week ahead.

Keep up the fantastic work, Eagles! Remember to keep reading, exploring, and embracing new
opportunities each day. We look forward to seeing you all ready to soar into another amazing
week.

See you all next week.

- Mr. Miller
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